
 

City Offices, Facilities Closed for Juneteenth 

No Residential Trash or Recycling Collection on Monday, June 19 

SANTA FE, June 15, 2023 – City of Santa Fe offices and facilities will be closed on 
Monday, June 19, 2023, in observance of Juneteenth. This is the first year the City of Santa 
Fe will observe the new Juneteenth federal holiday. Regular hours will resume Tuesday, 
June 20, 2023.  
 
Closures include:   
 

• Santa Fe Municipal Court   
• All Recreation Centers – Marty Sanchez Links de Santa Fe Golf Course will be 

open   
• All Santa Fe Public Library branches – return book drops will be open  
• All Senior Centers   
• Transit Administration offices – Buses will be running on a holiday schedule  

 
The City of Santa Fe will host a Juneteenth celebration at the Southside Santa Fe 

Public Library on Tuesday, June 20, from 1 to 3 p.m. All ages are welcome! 

 

Holiday Schedule For Trash & Recycling Pick Up 

There will be no residential trash or recycling collection on Monday, June 19, 2023. 
Collection will slide forward to the next day (see graphic below). Place carts curbside no 
later than 7 a.m. for collection.   
 

Commercial collection will not change.  

 

The next residential collection schedule change will take place on Tuesday, July 4, in 

observance of Independence Day. Regular collection will occur on Monday, July 3, 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KnEcDeOqV59UPxFIu2vQlyXfa43KD_I75DYFQYL6KVC3JDSqi78FLRE-oZa6zuEd-cX887gP_lpMdVLml3w-bSJlUPBfN2Y70Uh7UZ8-vtWoGgo9SDip9-UaARlAehGgrIE-M-lHRrUN_7zPP8Vx-eRxtJtLfT1VsKaSbIO9ifu9QRCRzixEtlUTd4l4Kzn7mS4USsqR3T4ehYtZgeJO1oyDSoYlz1OCvc-Cp6jbtDp1UeKiYSxpvg==&c=QC99ygSQPyIyEt4WstqfBsH2AKtI8OuTu-bY5vHgQHy09OKgnbqRuA==&ch=ScRcAjGAkOUuIzb7DUMQo1n6CpqzLFvRofSOpsfxqFuN2kkuJ-hX5Q==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KnEcDeOqV59UPxFIu2vQlyXfa43KD_I75DYFQYL6KVC3JDSqi78FLRE-oZa6zuEdtLRhVRr5DHmXfht5S7r0p9lAHlwgRgo1HjDOA-28q5HDsadXTvl6Y2346JMP0M4lwKmeIJHFKPHGQzG9UA9Rvlbn_QR6YEnIz2TqtTWCdGLnUlBqR9HhDMeszdDMdFPMBbHj6XUCTbo6HlCxH76hZ8-pirgk53Gp7C5UQvffJQ66JlucSt1Mtg==&c=QC99ygSQPyIyEt4WstqfBsH2AKtI8OuTu-bY5vHgQHy09OKgnbqRuA==&ch=ScRcAjGAkOUuIzb7DUMQo1n6CpqzLFvRofSOpsfxqFuN2kkuJ-hX5Q==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001KnEcDeOqV59UPxFIu2vQlyXfa43KD_I75DYFQYL6KVC3JDSqi78FLRE-oZa6zuEdZmIVvg1Km1OYHZXFG_x0JvIABuD5o72wADRsP1I1kl4-7iBbbZ2MtYumG7gScYSf9Uqaq6XvOuYs0YMlbQEN860uZv1KO62iIZP9IFBauZIaLrlMMvzbaCf-8ImnX_EiP5T3ub5Hy1_OGDmthDhyPk5IKubMMjhjP5lXx_KALsbY6nVkedC_4g==&c=QC99ygSQPyIyEt4WstqfBsH2AKtI8OuTu-bY5vHgQHy09OKgnbqRuA==&ch=ScRcAjGAkOUuIzb7DUMQo1n6CpqzLFvRofSOpsfxqFuN2kkuJ-hX5Q==


but there will be no collection on Tuesday, July 4, and the remaining collection days 

will slide forward to the end of the week. 


